Bepartment of Education

REGION VIII - EASTERN VISAYAS

May 24, 2024

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM
No. 5 8 7 §. 2024

DISSEMINATION OF DEPED MEMORANDUM-OUHROD-2024-0999 RE:
RESCHEDULING OF FY 2023 NQESH ADMINISTRATION FOR
AFFECTED REGIONS BY TROPICAL DEPRESSION AGHON

To:  Schools Division Superintendents
Regional Office Division Chiefs
Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads
All Others Concerned

1. Attached is DepEd Memorandum-OUHROD-2024-0999 dated May 24, 2024
re: Rescheduling of FY 2023 NQESH Administration for Affected Regions by Tropical
Depression Aghon which is self-explanatory.

2. Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum are enjoined.

E YN R. FETALVERO, CESO IV

Regional Directors
Enclosures: As stated
References: None
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Republika ng Pilipinas
Department of Education

OFFICE OF THE UNDERSECRETARY
HUMAN RESOURCE AND ORGANIZATIONAL DEVELOPMENT

MEMORANDUM
DM-OUHROD-2024-0999

TO : Regional Directors
Schools Division Superintendents
NQESH Examinees
All Others Concerned

FROM : WILFREDOJE. CABRAL
Regional Director
Officer-in-Charge, Office of the Undersecretary
Human Resource and Organizational Development

SUBJECT : RESCHEDULING OF FY2023 NQESH ADMINISTRATION
FOR AFFECTED REGIONS BY TROPICAL DEPRESSION
AGHON

DATE : 24 May 2024

In view of the PAGASA forecast regarding the Tropical Depression Aghon, this
is to announce the rescheduling of the administration of the National
Qualifying Examination for School Heads (NQESH) in all testing sites in
the following regions:

REGIONS NEW DATE
Region 5 - Bicol Region June 2, 2024 :
Region 8 - Eastern Visayas June 2, 2024 I

This Memorandum is being issued to ensure the safety of all examinees and
personnel involved in the test administration and management. This is also
to secure the integrity of the test which may be compromised in the event of
potential power interruption and internet connectivity issues during the
actual conduct.

The NQESH administration in regions that are not mentioned above shall
push through on May 26, 2024 (Sunday).

Please be guided accordingly.
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